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2nd July 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 7th July, children in our current Year R through to 5 will be having a 
transition day. On this day Year 6 pupils will be taking part in a ‘Year 6 Celebration Day’ led 
by our PE team. We have planned a fun-filled time for the children to enjoy as we 
approach their last few days at Garlinge. 
 
All children will arrive at school at the normal time and will come in via their usual 
entrance and move straight through to the Year 6 playground where they will be greeted 
by the PE team. Please can all children be dressed in their PE kit for the day and prepare 
for warm weather by applying sun cream, bringing a hat and a water bottle. Your child will 
also need to bring a packed lunch for the day as we will be having a picnic outside. If your 
child is eligible for Free School Meals and would normally have a hot school dinner a 
packed lunch will be provided by the school kitchen.  
 
At the end of the day children will be leaving via the Year 6 entrance at the earlier time of 
3pm. This is to avoid mixing with the ‘new’ Year 6 children who will also be leaving this exit 
point from 3:10pm. 
 
Please contact your child’s current class teacher if you have any questions and we are 
looking forward to a fun and exciting day. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs L Sparkes                           Mr R Bentley 
PE and Sport Co-ordinator     AHT and EYFS Department Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


